
 
 

Join ODMH Director Tracy Plouck and local leaders at a forum to 
discuss the benefits of extending Medicaid coverage to adults who 
have a mental illness or addiction disorder. Proposed changes will 

allow these individuals to receive treatment and supports in an effort 
to keep them healthy and stable in the community.  

 
WHEN:  Friday, March 22, 2013  

Please arrive by 10:00 am 
 

WHERE: Clinton County Annex Building - Community Room 
  111 S. Nelson Avenue 
  Wilmington, OH 45177  
 
RSVP by 6 p.m. Thursday, March 21 to ccunningham@mentalhealthadvocacy.org. 


